
NOTICE 

State Board of Pharmacy 

Cancer Drug Repository Program – Income Limits for Eligibility 

Pursuant to regulations of the State Board of Pharmacy (Board) at 49 Pa. Code § 27.506(b)(2) 
(relating to patient eligibility), the Board is required to publish a notice setting forth the income 
limits for eligibility for the Cancer Drug Repository Program (CDRP) at least once a year.  The 
income limits are based upon the patient’s family income for the prior year, not to exceed 350% 
of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services’ Federal Poverty Income Guidelines for 
the 48 Contiguous States and the District of Columbia as published annually in the Federal 
Register.  

 Effective upon publication, the income eligibility limits for participation in the Cancer Drug 
Repository Program for the remainder of 2013 are as follows: 

If the size of the Patient’s 
family/household is: 

The Patient is eligible to participate in 
the CDRP throughout 2013 if the 
Patient’s 2012 family/household 
income is no more than: 
 

1 $ 39,095 

2 $ 52,955 

3 $ 66,815 

4 $ 80,675 

5 $ 94,535 

6 $ 108,395 

7 $ 122,255 

8 $136,115 

For families/households with more than 8 persons, add $ 13,860 for each 
additional person. 

 

Effective January 1, 2014, the income eligibility limits for participation in the Cancer Drug 
Repository Program for 2014 are as follows: 

 



If the size of the Patient’s 
family/household is: 

The Patient is eligible to participate in 
the CDRP throughout 2014 if the 
Patient’s 2013 family/household 
income is no more than: 
 

1 $ 40,215 

2 $ 54,285 

3 $ 68,355 

4 $ 82,425 

5 $ 96,495 

6 $ 110,565 

7 $ 124,635 

8 $138,705 

For families/households with more than 8 persons, add $ 14,070 for each 
additional person. 

 

       Edward J. Bechtel, R.Ph. 
       Chairperson 
 


